
Join the City of Visalia as we host a Public Hearing to receive
input from the community regarding the redrawing of City Council

election district boundaries.

CITY OF VISALIA
City Council Redistricting

Public Hearing

MONDAY, SEPT. 20, 2021
7 P.M.

VISALIA CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS
707 W. ACEQUIA AVE.

This will be the second in a series of four public hearings to obtain
public input on the future of redrawing the City Council Election
district boundaries. The community's input is important to this

process, this hearing is open to the public and any person present will
be heard. Spanish interpretation will be provided.



For more information or questions, contact

City of Visalia Administration at (559) 713-4355 or
communityfeedback@visalia.city.

@CITYOFVISALIA        #DRAWVISALIA


